

Office of the Chancellor

510 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1900 (949) 824-5111 (949) 824-2087 FAX

August 17, 2009

Mr Roy Chan 236 E. 46<sup>th</sup> Street Long Beach, CA 90807

exallat!

Dear Mr Chan.

I was pleased to learn that you have been selected to receive the National Excellence in Leadership Award by The National Society of Leadership and Success. I understand that students who receive this award have performed well above their required duties for membership, which includes leadership training and community service.

Congratulations for achieving this special recognition, and best wishes for continued success with your academic pursuits.

Sincerely,

Michael V Drake, M.D.

Chancellor